
5:55 AM, 2025-09-24

MUNICIPALITY OF BAYHAM
TEMPORARY

ROAD CLOSURE – UPDATE 1
Carson Line 

From Plank Road to Talbot Line - Highway 3

Effective: 8:30 AM, September 24, 2025

Estimated Re-opening: 3:00 PM, September 23, 2025

Road will not be passable for Emergency Vehicles

Reason:     Road Construction- Road will be blocked for culvert replacement 
between 57027-57108 Carson Line from 830 am - 3pm. No vehicle traffic will pass 
through during this time. All lanes open after 3 pm with construction still ongoing.

For further information, contact:
Municipality of Bayham
56169 Heritage Line, PO Box 160
Straffordville ON N0J 1Y0
T:  519-866-5521 
F: 519-866-3884
E: publicworks@bayham.on.ca
www.bayham.on.ca 
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